
Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places 
 
The Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places (Parliamentary 
Elections) Regulations 2006 
 
Carlisle City Council is carrying out a review of polling districts and polling 
places as required by the above Regulations. 
 
Comments are invited from electors and other interested parties on any 
aspect of polling districts and/or polling places currently used in the Carlisle 
Constituency and that part of the Penrith and the Border Constituency that lies 
within the City Council’s area.  The review will also look at the suitability of 
existing polling stations and consider any suggested alternatives. 
 
The Returning Officers comments on proposed polling stations and 
information about the current polling arrangements can be found on the 
Council’s website at www.carlisle.gov.uk or by contacting Electoral Services 
at the Civic Centre, Carlisle or telephoning 01228 817555. 
 
Representations and comments are invited from electors within the authority 
area or from within the Parliamentary Constituency of Carlisle or Penrith and 
the Border should be sent in writing to the Returning Officer at the address 
below or by e-mail to elections@carlisle.gov.uk by 1st November 2013. The 
authority would welcome comments or representations from any person or 
body with expertise in access for persons with any type of disability. Persons 
or bodies making representations should, if possible, give alternative places 
that may be used as polling places. All correspondence, comments, proposals 
and other documents will be available for inspection on completion of the 
review. It is envisaged that the report on the outcome of the review will be 
submitted to the City Council for consideration in January 2014. 
 
Dr Jason Gooding         4th October 2013 
Returning Officer 
Electoral Services 
Civic Centre 
Carlisle  CA3 8QG 
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